
From: Jordan Reizes
Sent: 2/02/2024 8:01:08 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA 2021/1620 Timed parking

Hi James
Referring to your letter about proposed changes to the parking outside the Harbord Hotel.

I live at 39 Undercliff Rd Freshwater and I would like to object to this proposal.

1) the pub only has deliveries one or 2 times a week, I can’t remember ever seeing a delivery
on Saturday. Why loose 6 parking spots for 1/2 the day for something that happens once or
twice a week?
2) has the Pub communicated an issue with Beer deliveries, in 8 years of living here I have
never seen an issue
3) why convert the spaces after the loading zone to 10 mins? Nobody goes to the pub for 10
mins? Won’t this encourage Uber drivers to pick up from this free space, when Uber drivers
should be picking up from the Car Park to avoid the issues with noise and double parking that
go on now?
4) will rangers really be enforcing the 10m till midnight?
5) parking is already at a premium in Freshwater especially during summer. I don’t believe
that we should be loosing 6 parking spaces 18 hours a day for a few deliveries that happen a
few times a week. This will just encourage parking in other spaces.

Thank you
Jordan
______________________________
Jordan Reizes




